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HEAR TECHNOLOGIES TO EXHIBIT, SHARE NEW DESIGNS AT AES SHOW 
Attendees can try Hear gear and check out new designs 

 

Hear Technologies is excited to again be exhibiting at Audio Engineering Society’s in-person trade show 
October 19-20, 2022, at Jacob Javits Center in New York, NY. 

AES Show is routinely one of our most intensely technical shows, a space in which we thrive. Attendees 
bring high expectations for audio quality, innovation, and usability – and Hear Technologies delivers.  

We look forward to seeing our pro audio friends again! Exchanging ideas with industry attendees 
provides us with performers’ and engineers’ experiences and real-world needs, which helps us better 
design new helpful Hear gear for studios and live performances. 

Brand-new Hear Technologies pro audio gear will be available for attendees to try hands-on, as well as 
our full line of personal monitoring systems for live, recording, house of worship, and home studio 
applications. A particular highlight is the Hear Back PRO personal monitoring system’s newest additions 
and features. 

Find us at Booth 336. 

Hear Technologies is a world leader in pro audio and monitoring equipment for live performances, 
recording studios, and worship. Designed and built in the U.S., our knob-based cue systems make 
personal monitoring easy. Hear Technologies products can be found in studios, live productions, houses 
of worship, and elsewhere around the world. 

We design with the musician and engineer in mind, and we’re always working to make our products 
even better and more user-friendly.  

For more, visit HearTechnologies.com. 
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